
From: Alvin Taylor <TaylorA@dnr.sc.gov>
To: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/1/2016 1:29:10 PM
Subject: Re: 50th Annual Governor's Carolighting

Haley Marian and I will not be able to be with y'all tonight. I am helping an older gentleman repair and 
put a new roof on his home that was damaged during the storm. Got some help today so we are 
going to try and finish. Marian and I are both very disappointed but I need to get this done while I 
have help. Alvin

Sent from my iPhone

> On Nov 30, 2016, at 3:39 PM, Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
>
> We are excited you will be joining us for the 50th Annual Governor's Carolighting on Thursday, 
December 1, 2016. Attached is the program for the event. Details for the event are provided below.
>
> ARRIVAL TIME:
> All participants should arrive at the Statehouse first floor lobby in front of the Governor's Office no 
later than 6:15 PM. You and your party will be escorted to your reserved seats at 6:30 PM.
>
> PARKING:
> Reserved parking will be available in the Statehouse garage. Please enter the garage on Pendleton 
Street. The guard will have your name as well as your guests at the gate for entry. Proceed down the 
center lane of the ramp and stay straight. Park in any available space. Enter the Statehouse through 
the walkway/ramp to the inside guard station and proceed up the escalator to the first floor lobby.
>
> RECEPTION:
> You are invited to attend a closed reception following the program in the Statehouse first floor 
lobby.
>
> Thank you for being a part of the 50th anniversary of this time-honored tradition! Please email us if 
you have any additional questions.
>
> We look forward to seeing you tomorrow evening!
>
> Thank you,
> Haley
>
> Haley Mottel
> Legislative Liaison
> Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
> Office: (803) 734-0082
> Cell: (803) 240-1512
> HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov<mailto:HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
>
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> <Governor's Carolighting Program 2016.pdf>


